
 

 

 

 

 

 

Evolution is Here! Nathaniel Perez has 
made CGFO history!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The FGFOA Board and Certification 
Committee are pleased to announce 
and recognize Nathaniel Perez, 
Accountant, City of Holly Hill, as the 
first candidate to successfully 
complete all five-parts online! 

 

 



To highlight the importance of the milestone from paper and pencil to the new 
online and on-demand testing for the CGFO Program, Nathaniel, as our first 
online CGFO won a free registration to either the School of Governmental Finance 
or Annual Conference. 
 

What Nathaniel said about the online process: 

“I would like to thank you and the rest of the committee [Board] again 
for transitioning the CGFO program online. I found the program to be very 
rewarding and I grew a lot from it professionally. The flexibility and convenience of 
being able to test online whenever I wanted truly made a difference with how I 
approached studying and testing.” 
 

Congratulations Nathaniel! 

 

 

 

 

CGFO Information  

 

 

 

 

 

Questions? Contact Karen Pastula  

 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftuszotabb.cc.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001QFOBltF_5t3AJaEGlhQUVJxYCugR22GsVWY67MmZZmK3vDX2zAZP970g8ZXv_drHRyKBv6Pi9qjJdcv2v3dqp7DXlgTX4bhsRPWy26xKYrbca8zkpDNPDtDhso2EGTNic1OC6s9KZppax45iQlLN-AXQaIv9pQt5pKt8A2SmIsuwQ-M1S0d4mA%3D%3D%26c%3D%26ch%3D&data=05%7C02%7Cjwalker%40flcities.com%7Ca2eda6a2cf44425865c608dcc6a8e9e6%7C2d642e08dfa4427d864657d423c7c43e%7C0%7C0%7C638603675995749532%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xe3caclv29sn0Kywc2p%2FGg9iKwYMD9mXp6kK6uJszwQ%3D&reserved=0
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